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WELLINGTON LABOUR LOCAL BODIES COMMITTEE

Cr-1 OlTorridon Road
MIRAMAR

10 Au@usx 2000

Wellington Regional Council
WELLJ{NGTON

1 Re: Local Body Boundaries 2001

We bélieve that the Wellington Representative Region should revert back into

a Northern Ward and a Southern Ward for the following reasons:
|

a) Representatives could and should represent their community of interest.
Th(s): would allow them to do so.

|
b) Th cost of running region-wide could be prohibitive to those who have the
skifls, interest and time but not the money. Regional Council should be
aiming for the best available. Finance should not be the determining
factor.

Should the opportunity arise | would be prepared to present an oral
submifsion on this.

‘ -
Yours’slncere!y

|

o

Robini Boldarin
Secretary

Ph: 388 2647
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